
Appointed Council Vacancies, Committees, Commissions & Boards Application 
 
 

  Last Updated July 2019 
 

The Town Council of Round Hill is accepting applications from citizens who are interested in 

serving on one of our appointed boards, committees, or commissions. This form is also used 

for Council vacancies. The Town relies on citizens to staff our advisory organizations.  

Please take time to complete the following information. 

NOTE: The information provided with this application is public information and interviews are generally 

conducted during a public meeting. 

Full Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone Number: ___________________________________________________________ 

Cell Phone Number: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Work Phone Number: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Street Address: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please check any of the positions to which you would like to be considered for appointment: 
 

 
Town Council (when vacancy occurs) 

 
Board of Zoning Appeals 

 

 
Planning Commission 

 
Round Hill Outdoors (Parks & Environment) 

 

 
Please check any of these areas of special interest which may apply to you: 
 

 
Environment 

 
Public Services 

 
Architecture 

 
Utilities 

 
Transportation 

 

 
Land Use 

 
Real Estate 

 
Finance 

 
Preservation 

 
Other 

 

 
If you chose Other, please list: ________________________________________________________ 
 
Please attach your resume and a letter describing your interest in being part of the Town’s 
governmental process and how you feel you can contribute. (PDF or Word documents only) 
For additional information, please contact Town Administrator Melissa Hynes at 540-338-
7878 or email mhynes@roundhillva.org  
 

Thank you,  

 
Melissa Hynes 
Round Hill Town Administrator   
 

mailto:mhynes@roundhillva.org

